
 

 

                                               

With construction continuing on Highway 1 the project has announced that the overnight closures will continue 

throughout the summer. As a result the surcharge below will remain in effect until further notice. Please note 

that we will continue to assess the situation and update as we move forward. More details may be found below 

and also at https://www.kickinghorsecanyon.ca/app/uploads/sites/632/2021/05/KHCC-Stakeholder-Construction-

Notification-Full-Closure-Notice_May12-2021.pdf  

 

The routes between Calgary and Southern BC including Vancouver, Kamloops, and Kelowna will be affected by a 

detour route through Radium via HWY 93 and HWY 95. Effective April 1st we will be making short term routing 

changes to reflect our strategy into protecting our service. We will have resources including equipment and staff in 

place beginning April 1 to ensure a seamless service.  

  

As expected, the detour route will add both mileage and time to existing routes which are critical components to 

our costing. In order to recover these costs we are implementing a temporary surcharge for the duration of the 

highway closure. This will be charged as a value-added service charge similar to a power tailgate and is not subject 

to fuel surcharge. Please see below.  

  

                Effective April 12, 2021 until project completed and Highway 1 is fully open to commercial traffic  

                  $1.00/cwt with a minimum charge of $10 and a maximum charge of $200  

                                                                                                                      

Although we expect there to be challenges on existing service levels, we will be monitoring daily to ensure your 

freight moves through our network quickly and is delivered on time. We are committed to providing information 

including updates as these delays are realized and encourage you to contact OWFL local representatives including 

our customer service department center to discuss potential service disruptions.  

 

Thank you for your business. Drive safe and stay healthy 

 

Ryan Robinson  

Director of Operations  

 

 

https://www.kickinghorsecanyon.ca/app/uploads/sites/632/2021/05/KHCC-Stakeholder-Construction-Notification-Full-Closure-Notice_May12-2021.pdf
https://www.kickinghorsecanyon.ca/app/uploads/sites/632/2021/05/KHCC-Stakeholder-Construction-Notification-Full-Closure-Notice_May12-2021.pdf


 


